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Principal’s Message - Fiona Young Term 3 - 2018
September
Congratulations to all our students for a very successful Term 3. Thank Thursday 27
you to parents for your support and to the wonderful staff for their Assembly 12.30pm
continued hard work and dedication. Sutherland North is a great Friday 28
school due to everyone’s efforts. Touch Football
. . Last day for Term 3
Regional Athletics Saturday 29

Congratulations to all the students who participated in the Regional
Athletics Carnival. Well done to you all! The following students will
progress to the State Athletics Carnival:

P&C Bunnings BBQ

October
Monday 15

Angus H placed 3 in Junior High Jump Students return for Term 4

Blake T placed 1stin 13 years 100m
Bobby S placed 2nd in 8 years 100m

Rachel E place 2nd in Senior Discus

Gymnastics Program

All students will be participating in a Gymnastics program for Term 4 2018. The program will take place on
Monday for Years 3-6 and Tuesday for Years K-2, with each class participating in a 30 or 40 minute
gymnastic lesson. The program will commence in Week 2 Term 4.

SEYTER FtFUTURES
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¥. A building active lifestyles

2019 Music Program Survey

It has been decided by the exective team that the music program in 2019 will be held before or after
school. A music program survey has been sent home to all students in Years 2-5. This survey will be used to
determine the number of students who are wishing to participate in either band, ukulele, guitar or senior
choir. Could you please return the survey to the office by Friday 28 September. A further copy of the survey
is attached to this newsletter.

Selective High School 2020

Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2020 must be made online between 9 October 2018
and 12 November 2018. Late applications will not be accepted. Parents must apply online at
<https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7>

All applicants are required to sit the Selective High School Placement Test to be held on Thursday 14 March
20109.

P&C Bunnings BBQ
The P&C are still looking for volunteers for the Bunnings BBQ on Saturday 29 September. Could you please
email fundraisingsnps@gmail.com if you are able to volunteer.

2019 Kindergarten Orientation
Classroom visits for the children and Parent forums will be held during Term 4 on the following dates:

Monday 22 October — 2.00pm-3.00pm
Tuesday 30 October — 9.30am-10.30am
Wednesday 7 November - 9.30am-11.00am
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Term 4

School resumes on Monday 15 October for all students and staff. | hope each of our families have a safe
and enjoyable holiday break.

Assembly Awards Term 3 Week 8

Award Student Names
Principal’s Award Darcy J - 5/60
LaST — Mrs Greaves Harry J — 4/5M, Brayden O - 4/5M
Library Alice R — KR, Saxon B — 3/4Y
Infants Sport Gabi P -2V, Elyna S - 2|
Class Student of the Week Class Awards
KR Pravash T Bronte M Carter-Roam P
KB Quninton B Edie M Thomas H
17 Audrey C Andrea S Chloe B
1E Erin D Micah G Thomas W
2V Isabelle K Jayden K Julianne V
2l Jesinta D Elyna S Zac B
3G Chloe M Juliette R Jacob P Steven C
3/4Y Bradley S Tahlissa D Lily W Isaac L
4/5M Samuel B Ryan E Malcolm S Gabirielle H
5/60 Oktay G Mitchell B Grace C Tara A
5/6P Mina W Camille P Isabella B lara M
Public Speaking
Kade P - 1E, Chloe B - 1T, Jezahra F — 1T, Callie S - 2I, Lila H - 2V, Jesinta D — 2|, Isabelle K - 2V, Zac B - 2V
Silver Pennant
Benjamin H - 3G, Siana Z - KB, Robbie W - KR, Scarlett O — 1T, Liam S — 1T, Audrey L — 5/60, Astrid B — 2I
Bronze Pennant
Lily Y - 5/6P
Assembly Awards Term 3 Week 9
Award Student Names
Principal’s Award Abigail H — 5/6P
LaST — Mrs Greaves Steven C - 3G, Juliette R — 3G, Malcolm S - 4/5M
Library Kade P - 1E, Kristina M - 4/5
PSSA — Boys Nikora W — 5/6P
Class Student of the Week Class Awards
KR Tahlia G Hunter L Robert W
KB Amalia P Braxton C Hazel M
1T William H Jackson S Ryan B
1E Luke S Reece Y Sienna W
2V Ava T Lila H Adam H
2l Ava G James C Annastasia M
3G Bobby S Kota F Elise B Nadia B
3/4Y Jayden R Isaac M Ryan B Chloe G
4/5M Amiel S Grace P Lily J Harry J
5/60 Jessica B Ebony S Jairus B Aleeyah D
5/6P lara M Megan N Nikora W Lachlan S

Gold Pennants

Jacob P - 3G, Samuel B - 4/5M, Grace C -5/60

Silver Pennants

George G - 3G, Evie H - 1E, Felicity T - 1E, Kade P - 1E, Erin D - 1E, Adelaide R - 1E, Orando S - 5/6P, Jacob P - 3G,
Julianne V - 2V, Gabrielle P - 2V, Isabelle K - 2V, Angus E - 2V, Keleigh B - 3G, Maja M - 3/4Y, Zac B - 3/4Y,
Bradley S — 3/4Y, Steven C — 3G, Andrea S — 1T, Chloe B - 1T, Arina M — 4/5M, Kristin M — 4/5M

Bronze Pennants

George G - 3G, Lucas P - 5/6P, Jairus B - 5/60

Premier’s Reading Challenge

Ellani Daslis
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DANCESDPORT CHALLENCGE
2018

Congratulations to our students who performed at the DanceSport Gala Evening held on
Wednesday 12 September at The Quaycentre, Homebush. It was most certainly a
spectacular night of entertainment! All of our students tried their very best and looked
sensational. They danced five different dance genres in amongst 25 other schools.
Congratulations to our finalist couples who represented our school and were outstanding.
Special congratulations to Dylan M and Evie C who placed 6t in Jive. Thank you to our
Year 6 boy, Mitchell B who also danced on the night, we are very grateful for his help. A
big thank you to Mrs Minogue who once again co-ordinated and managed the
DanceSport program. Also, thank you to Mr Smith and Mrs Rollason for all their help on the
night. We are also very grateful to Miss Natalia, the dance teacher, who worked
extremely hard getting our students ready for the night.
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1T Having Fun in Mathematics

1T enjoyed making 'Arrays’ in multiplication using counters and smarties.
The temptation to eat the smarties was very high. It was a fun way fo learn

Students worked collaboratively in small
groups when playing maths games. Using
number cards they made 3 digit numbers

and recorded the highest and the
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What's been happening in 1E!

We have been learning about halves and quarters of groups and
humbers.
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Regional Alfhleliecs Carnival
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Advertising

Mobile Kids Pamper Parties |
Starting from only $30pp.
Footspas, makeup, facemask,
mini mani, pedi, popcorn,
pink lemonade & more

Just contact Lisa 0414 138 168
Facebook Instagram Website

KIRRAWEE PUBLIC

SUNDAY OCTOBER 21ST 2018

Kirawee Public School fete is coming up Sunday 21st October and would love
to welcome all of our local community to our school for a fun day of:

RIDES » FOOD TRUCKS * MARKETS « ENTERTAINMENT
CLASS STALLS » FACE PAINTING & MORE

GIANT SLIDE * DODGEM CARS
SIZZLER * JUMPING CASTLE
ELEPHANTS * TEACUPS
ROCK CLIMBING WALL

We are starting a pre-sale of our uniimited ride wristbands for $30 each which
will entitle children to 5 hours of unlimited rides on the rides listed above.

The wristbands will be for sale through FAexischools where you will be emailed
an e-ticket to present on the day to collect your wristbands.

WO%

UNLIM]
RIDE;E 9

If you want to buy a wristband after 3pm on Monday 15th October, you will
need to buy one on the day of the Fete from the Ticket Booth. Purchases on
the day will no longer be discounted and will be $42.

Find us on n @kpsfete2018 + Gold coin donation entry

All ndes without the wristband are $8 per nde with fickets purchased on the day

SATURDAY 29 SEFTEMBER
TO SUNDAY 14 OCTOBER

Spring has sprung, the weather is warming up and
school holidays are just rtwheel away.

We've got oodles of Council-run FUN for the kids
these spring school holidays and you'll find all
activities in one place. From bush walks to basketball,
drama to dancing, painting to picnics,stories to
swimming and everything in batween.

SUTHERLAND SHIRE LIBRARIES | BUSHCARE
SUTHERLAND SHIRE LEISURE CENTRES
HAZELHURSTARTS CENTRE | VACATION CARE

SUTHERLAND ENTERTAINMENT CENTRE

wtl'larlnndshire.nm.guv.nuhchoolhulidnfs

SUTHERLANDSHIRE (3}

When parents separate, they often live in fwo homes and kids need to find a way to
build their own bridge between their parents’ homes.

Building Bridges is a two hour workshop for children to discuss how bridges
connect families that are living in two separate places. This workshop is available
for children aged between 8 and 12 years old.

Children will leam:

« to understand feelings about parental separation and conflict
« about changes in families following separation

=  how to feel safe in the family

+ to become emotionally stronger and more resilient

= consider succession planning and transition counselliing

Monday, 4:00 — 5:30pm, 22 October 2018
Cost: $15 per child
Venue: Interrelate Caringbah
Address: 383-385 Port Hacking Road, Caringbah

Bookings essential (limited numbers) — phone 8522 4408

?.i interrelate’

relalionship experls since 1925
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